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April 30, 2001 

BNA. Inc. 
Frits TenPas, Manager 
BNA Mid-south region 
3965 Holcomb Bridge Rd. , Ste 201 
Norcross, GA 30092 

Dear Frits, 

On behalf of the members of the Southeastern and Southwestern chapters of the American 
Association of Law Libraries, I thank BNA for exhibiting at our 2001 joint Annual Meeting in 
Atlanta. 

I hope that the meeting was successful for BNA and that you will consider attending the 2002 
SEAALL annual meeting in Ft. Lauderdale, April 10 - 14. The contact person for that event is 
Billie Jo Kaufman, Director of Law Library Technology Center & Asst. Professor of Law, Nova 
Southeastern University, 3305 College Ave., Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33314, 954-262-6211, 
kaufmanb@nsu.law.nova.edu. 

Thank you again for your support of SEAALL, SW ALL, and law librarianship. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lemann 
SEAALL President 2000 - 2001 
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